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The Department of Homeland Security respectfully disagrees with the district court’s decision

and regrets that the Supreme Court declined to issue a stay.  DHS has appealed the district

court’s order and will continue to vigorously challenge it.  As the appeal process continues,

however, DHS will comply with the order in good faith.  Alongside interagency partners, DHS

has begun to engage with the Government of Mexico in diplomatic discussions surrounding

the Migrant Protection Protocols (MPP).  DHS remains committed to building a safe, orderly,

and humane immigration system that upholds our laws and values.  DHS continues to process

individuals in accordance with U.S. law and our mission.  Pursuant to the CDC’s Title 42 public

health order, DHS continues to expel single adults and families encountered at the Southwest

Border. 
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